From: CAAC Comments Form |G

Sent: 12 August 2023 09:56
To: Planning Planning; Dawn Allott; Derek Gomez; Tuhinur Khan
Subject: CAAC Consultation Comments Received

Camden Council
Hi,

Someone submitted an entry for the CAAC Comments form form in the Camden Council site. View all the

form's entries by clicking

2023/1683/P

17 The Coach House Parkhill Road London Camden NW3 2YH

Proposed replacement of front elevation windows and rear elevation first floor doors
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Objection

Objection We assume that the proposed elevations are shown on drawing 215 P3. The divisions in the
double glazed windows should be no thicker than for single glazing. The rear elevation window/door frames
would be more in keeping without horizontal divisions like the ones below. David Thomas Chair BCAAC
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